Free School Meals Provision for children who are unable to attend school due to Covid-19 Restrictions

Dear Parents,
I am writing to inform you that if your child cannot attend school as a result of Covid-19 restrictions and he/she is entitled to Free School Meals, the school can provide food parcels for them which can either be collected from the school or delivered to your house. If you feel that your child qualifies for such provision and you would like to avail of this, please contact the school office asap.
Yours Sincerely
[bookmark: _GoBack]Eamonn
